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Taipei District Prosecutors Office
Release Date: Oct. 30, 2015

Media Contact: Deputy Chief Prosecutor Chang

Contact number: (02)23146881

Mr. Horng, Chief Secretary of the Construction and Planning Agency of the Ministry of Interior is suspected of violating the Anti-Corruption Act
Mr. Horng is suspected of receiving bribes from F Construction Company from Nov. 2013 to May 2014, while Mr. Horng served as the director of Urban and Rural Development Division of the Construction and Planning Agency.  Mr. Horng took advantage when the division entrusted by the General Political Warfare Bureau of the Ministry of National Defense of selling old military dormitory land.  F construction Company won many of these bids and is suspected of bribing Mr. Horng in exchange for preferential treatment in the bidding process.
Prosecutor Tsai and Prosecutor Jiang directed prosecutor investigators and officers of the Agency against Corruption to search residences and offices of suspects in Taipei City, New Taipei City and Taoyuan City with eleven search warrants issued by court.  Eleven suspects and witnesses were subpoenaed after search for further investigation.
